
 

 
 

 
 A Letter from Mr. Taylor    
 
Dear SJB Families, 
 
This week, I am especially proud of our students and staff. Yesterday, we successfully completed 

our pre-planned lockdown drill with the guidance and support of the Niles Police Department. 

Our students handled the drill with maturity and calm, and our staff carried out procedures with 

care and professionalism. Today, we came together in prayer, reflecting on the mission of St. 

John the Baptist and grounding ourselves in faith and purpose. 

 

Thank you to all the families who joined us for Wednesday’s Curriculum Night. It was a 

wonderful evening of community, understanding, and shared vision for the year ahead. Your 

presence and support mean so much to our teachers and to me. 

 

Looking ahead, next week we will begin our first iReady Diagnostic assessments in many 

grades. These tests are important tools that help us better understand each student’s progress in 

Reading and Math. With this information, we can adjust instruction to meet their individual 

needs. Students will complete three diagnostics over the course of the year, giving us a clear 

picture of growth and areas for support. 

 

I also encourage you to mark your calendars for our annual Carnival and Oktoberfest. This event 

has become our biggest fundraiser of the year—and one of our most joyful community 

gatherings. If you are able, please consider volunteering a few hours. Your help makes a 



 
tremendous difference. The sign-up link can be found below. Thank you in advance for your 

generosity and support. 

 

As we enter the long weekend, I wish you all a safe, happy, and restful Labor Day. Please note 

that both the school and parish offices will be closed on Monday. I look forward to welcoming 

everyone back on Tuesday, refreshed and ready for another great week together. 

 

Kind regards, 
 
Mr. Adam Taylor 
Principal 
 
Important Dates to remember: 
 
September 1st - No School - Labor Day 
 
September 3rd - P/SA meeting at 6:30 pm in Room 2 
 
September 8th - 7th-grade field trip to Camp Duncan 

-​    Athletic Board Meeting (6:30 pm in Room 2) 
 
September 10th - 11th - Altar Server training at 10:30 am 
 
September 12th - Altar Server training at 9:15 am 
 
September 18th-21st - SJB Carnival and Oktoberfest 
 
September 26th - No School - Staff Professional Development 
 
September 28th - Our Lady of Guadalupe Retreat (Mandatory for 8th grade; optional for 
7th grade) 
 
September 30th - Midtrimester 
 

 
 

 
 
 
 



 

2025 SJB Carnvial and Oktoberfest 
 

 
 
Click here to sign up and volunteer 
 
 

 
 

Drop Off Procedure​

​
Please see the diagrams below for drop-off and pick-up procedures. During morning 

drop-off, students should wait until the vehicle has reached the front of the line to exit. 

With three lanes of traffic, we are responsible for the safety of all students. Also, 

please be courteous to our fellow school families. Students should exit the car as 

quickly as possible once the vehicle has reached the front of the line. Also, if you need 

to assist your child during drop-off, please use the first two lanes. We would like lane 

3 (closest to Harlem Avenue) to move quickly. If you would like to walk with your 

child or have more time to wish him/her well before school, please park in the church 

parking lot.​

After school, all students will be dismissed through the front entrances of the building.​

https://www.signupgenius.com/go/4090944ADAA29A2FA7-58158860-2025#/


 
​

Preschool through second grade will continue to leave through the main doors. 

Students in grades three through eight will leave from the garden doors near the PMC. 

Our front parking lot will remain open, and cars can now enter and exit at any time. 

Please use caution when walking through this parking lot.​

The patrol will no longer be stationed in the front parking lot after school; instead, 

they will be stationed near the church driveway. Also, please pass this information to 

any family or friend who may pick up your child. 

Please note, our safety patrol is only present to guide students and families while 

crossing the driveway outside the church.  They are dismissed around 3:05 pm.  It is 

the families’ responsibility to supervise their child (ren) once their classes are 

dismissed for the day.   

 

 

 

 
 
 



 

School Safety Patrol 
 

 
 
September 2nd - September 5th 

Orange Team 

Jaxon C 

David K 

Jack S 

Kate Z 

 

 
Please arrive at school no later than 7:55 am each day.  

Thank you for helping keep our school community safe.  
 

​
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 



 

Athletics 
 
2025 SJB Basketball  Registration 

 
             Click on the image to register 
 
 
LAST CALL- CROSS COUNTRY REGISTRATION 
 

https://docs.google.com/forms/d/e/1FAIpQLScCIKhezXhYS5GVv1rUteAVkL_CWJkJR23qsFT0ZccawZqrxw/viewform


 

 
            Click on the image to register 
 

 
 

Kiddos Lunch Program 
 

 
 

We’re excited to kick off another year of Kiddos Lunches!  

In case the lunch info from school hasn't made its way to you yet, we didn't want you 
to miss out:   

https://docs.google.com/forms/d/e/1FAIpQLSdYRVcnPaGQvlvzlgp2o97rSRCf6M8CJ_CY1wifIMQhuESzOw/viewform


 
Lunch ordering is now open, but you only have until Wednesday next week 

(September 3rd at midnight) to place your lunch orders for the first week of 

service. 

Returning Kiddos Customer? 

Remember to create a new account at the start of each school year, so we have the 

most up-to-date information, including grade, teachers, etc. 

The attached Kiddos Ordering Flyer for 2025 has all the details you’ll need to order, 

along with the Restaurant Info Flyer, with the fresh and scratch-made scoop on the 

restaurants serving your school.  

If we can help with anything at all, please let us know at support@kiddoscatering.com 

 

 

    

mailto:support@kiddoscatering.com
https://www.kiddoscatering.com/sjb.html


 

   

 

Kind regards, 

Kiddos Lunch Team 

Follow us on Instagram or Facebook  

 
 

School Uniforms 
 

 
 
We are partnering with Schoolbelles for our school and PE uniforms.  The items can 

be ordered online or by visiting the Schoolbelles store located at 7246 West Foster 

Avenue, in the Harlem-Foster Shopping Center.  PE uniforms are now required for all 

students in Kindergarten through eighth grade.  The uniforms should be worn all day 

on PE days.  If you have not received your PE uniform at the beginning of the school 

year, students may wear black or navy blue shorts (or sweatpants), with a black or 

http://track.spe.schoolmessenger.com/f/a/WqzYipm7WM3aMRAbgAjOUg~~/AAAAARA~/YCn7_uaLYNeATCi3A6CgiQGWVlrHJZwBuSdVQq0Rz4Mkr5jqgxPZboKpwuqMC92OqwKOVwmH3LYqpsFkXhfgAosDj2OiWbB6zUD0VGm4p4SV4g62_IRhd9wGID5sJZx4-10T4iHKxTN-EQ_MznaU7V27aRTaS0Pes2-XW0DQ6WtU1Yap4WtEHs30SRg-Ux5-MRph4O3Jfk6xhnPVaWy2090_CrZ4L433QQQs-PGb7B2ZqWoSkGX66JHW1NRzuiRIhEoqH9VmJ1HOJ4OYmF64nRvsY5rUr8P4MofC8qfM9U37C9W-bnqp5jc95oZDFAlimD6rXKp8b2BX95YKALEa38raAbvs69WsWMXXnl3o2uw9jyD3H28oVHIQffAp6pWF
http://track.spe.schoolmessenger.com/f/a/TkIpTUnB2AHe5KPCiZQFFQ~~/AAAAARA~/YCn7_uaLYNeATCi3A6CgiQGWVlrHJZwBuSdVQq0Rz4Mkr5jqgxPZboKpwuqMC92OKxd6BV6JXhHMAG8Dvs8OqK_CiBXE0elqnAv1btWZB6J_3Ud42-NmaeeEnUq6JLtffCjUbfIKvFiay97CSNAIlDAAjxrG189u4HdO-vtl_VD84aQhufEDOFPU9dSXEU7XFc9PAgdyfW2D86nb2N4fuZMoKRf0aQ-jYOJXNVRm_ftmVQxOSgxvOd0Iwoyuknc05ZBXTNvucE6nbEY7LwMYCEwu3_KGamlo8ZtDb3kHiV_yVCJaLYI3XOX4TYZaAgo0LAEVhtgJBByUqBTPyfKkSPOiYsUBcrojXJBzBOwqdGkwwidFik32-a7NthbSV_iS


 
navy blue t-shirt (or crew neck sweatshirt). Hoodies are not allowed. All students are 

expected to be in full uniform as soon as possible.  Please visit our website here for 

more information.  
 

 
 
Treering Yearbook 
 

 
 

 
 

 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

http://track.spe.schoolmessenger.com/f/a/egCwxPb9FU1aALWSgzEoyw~~/AAAAARA~/bKUFwdwFwa1EIKlyHzVj67f3uOwHjinGiOf9Pd4YUa30vc-XL_3lkYeKdjk4fyk1sd27VjdcZReLoyLzXfZ0sFlRnAJ87BoKHfAWVQnQCMfVd7MSG8iUjBzbAl35F9m4bKzNvoOKoLsK0_XpXjmQMQ~~
https://web.treering.com/create-account/1014084732531224?PassCode=1014084732531224


 

Parish News 
 

 
 
Please click here to visit our parish website 

 

 
\Become an Altar Server 
 

 
BECOME AN ALTAR SERVER. We invite all children who have received the First Holy 

Communion to join our Altar Servers! Please, go to our website sjbrebeuf.org, download the 

registration form, fill it out, and send it to Fr. Sebastian - szebrowski@sjbrebeuf.org 

 
 

 
St. John Brebeuf Children’s Choir 
 
Love to sing? Want to have fun with friends while praising God? The Children’s Choir is open to 

all 3rd–8th graders! It’s a great way to share your voice, bring joy to others, and grow in faith. 

Check out the information packet linked below to learn more. 

 

Grades 3 & 4 practice on Tuesdays at 2:00 pm  

https://www.sjbrebeuf.org/
http://sjbrebeuf.org/
mailto:szebrowski@sjbrebeuf.org


 
Grades 5-8 practice at 5:00 pm in the Church 

 

2025 Children’s Choir Form 

 

 
Alumni News 
 

 
 
ST. JOHN BREBEUF ALL-CLASS REUNION 

September 20th, at 5 p.m. Mass at St. John Brebeuf Church, 8305 N. Harlem Ave., Niles; 7 p.m. 

to midnight, All-Class Reunion in the Parish Ministry Center; contact Shelley Fallon (847) 

774-8159M for details. 

 

 
 
 
 
 

https://drive.google.com/file/d/1LwB3-QFbQfU6nDIPdoC3JSvAZiSaxcfo/view?usp=sharing


 

Holy Name Men’s Club  
 

 
 



 

 
 



 

 
 
 
 

 
 

​
 
 
 
 



 

Youth Ministry 
 

 
 

​
 

 

 

 

 



 

Mass for the Sick 

​

 

 

​
 

 

 

 



 

Lednica Young People Celebration XX 
​

 

 

​
 

 

 

 



 

St. John Brebeuf “my Parish” app 

 

  

 

 

​
 

https://geo.itunes.apple.com/us/app/myparish-catholic-life-every/id892066479?mt=8
https://play.google.com/store/apps/details?id=com.michiganlabs.myparish


 

Church Schedule 

 

 


